
2023 Mission Project 
 
This year’s PraiseWorks mission project will be a canned-food drive, which will be collected at 
the end of our Wednesday night worship time. This food will be distributed during our state’s 
One Day mission campaign to be held in Monticello on Saturday, October 7. If each camper 
could bring at least two cans of food, we would have almost 2000 items to be used to feed the 
hungry and underprivileged. Please come to camp ready to participate in that special offering. 


